Caerus Lake Fox Annual Report (Facility #149016)

Lake Fox Centralized E&P Facility
Annual Report: 2017

2017 SUMMARY

The Lake Fox pit, permitted as a non-commercial Centralized E&P Facility (149016) previously belonged to Encana,
having been acquired by Caerus Piceance LLC on July 25%, 2017. The location was inactive and had minimal to no
volume of water during 2017 to Caerus’ knowledge.

Inflow: 0 bbl.
Outflow: 0 bbl.

Garfield County had required COAs on this location to require water sampling to confirm fresh water use. The
sampling data from 2005-2017 are submitted with this Annual Report.

The letter discussing the non-jurisdictional dam from Division of Water Resources on September 9, 2005 is
attached with this document. This is also Document Number 1140998 in the COGCC files.

2018 UPDATE AND FUTURE OPERATIONS

Caerus states that this location has not been used for anything except for fresh water in the life of the ‘facility’.
Attached you will find water quality information to support this statement. Caerus requests that this be
declassified from Centralized EP Waste Management Facility designation to a fresh water pit. As necessary, a Form
27 will be filed to remove the EP Waste Management Facility designation.

The intent is to use this pit as fresh water storage for future development in this area. Depending on activity levels
in the surrounding area, this fresh water storage pit may be considered for closure in the 2019-2021 timeframe.

MONITORING WELLS

There are no known monitoring wells at this location.

INSPECTIONS, SPILLS, RELEASES OR ENFORCEMENT ACTIONS

There were no identified enforcement actions, inspections or spills on this location in 2017.
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